
 
 
 
COUGAR CREEK ELEMENTARY - Weekly Bulletin – April 25 – April 29, 2022  

Week at a Glance 
 

 

• Ramadan April 2 – May 2, 2022 

• Monday April 18 – Easter Monday – school not in session 

• Tuesday April 19 – Friday April 22 – First Peoples in Residence 

• Friday April 22 – Earth Day – Staff and Students Wear Green 
 

 

 

We are honouring Ramadan from April 2 – May 2, 2022 culminating with wearing bright 

colours on April 29. 

 

 

  If you know someone in the community that has a child born in 2017 please remind them 

to register for Kindergarten.  Thank you for your help with this.   

 

 

 

The Cougar Creek Community is honoured to have had First Peoples in Residence week, from April 19-22. 

We welcomed, Mrs. Nanette Jackson and Ms. Kayleigh Leon as our Cultural Facilitators for the week. 

Students engaged in various learning opportunities with Mrs. Jackson and Ms. Leon throughout the week. 

We are very thankful for this opportunity.  

 

6 Students form Cougar Creek win at the Surrey School District Science & Innovation Fair 

  Students who participated in our school Science Fair Club had opportunities to 

develop the skills, processes, attitudes, and scientific habits of mind that allowed 

them to pursue their own inquiries using scientific methods. In March, the top 4 

projects from our school competed at the Surrey School District Science & Innovation Fair.  Grade 

4 students,  Hafsa Ahsan & Anaya Seraj, presented their project on “How Clean is our School? 

Should we be worried about Bacteria in our School? and won gold.  Shyla Bhadhawar’s project 

on “Tornados” won Silver.  Grade 5 students, Jayven Gill and Harveer Perhar, presented their 

project on “Alka-Seltzer Rockets” and won gold.  Grade 6 student, Ameera Pooni’s project “Is a 

Dog’s Mouth Cleaner than a Humans?” won gold.   

Congratulations everyone! 

 

Winner at District Debate Competition 

  Grade 7 student, Sapan Kaur, was chosen to participate in the Debate Challenge 

Module at Hyland Elementary School where she was able to demonstrate her keen 

intellect, leadership skills, and creativity.  Sapan learned the skills of formal debate and 

participated in the District-wide Challenge Debate on Wednesday, April 20th, 

2022.  Sapan received an award of Excellence with her debate topic, “ Should technology replace paper 

in schools?” 

Congratulations Sapan! 

 

http://theredboa.blogspot.com/2011/08/mojo-monday-all-i-really-need-to-know-i.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/


 

 

 

 

 Parents and guardians – there is to be NO U-TURNS IN SCHOOLS ZONES and DO NOT drop 

students off in the staff parking lot.   

 

   

 

It has been so nice to see so many students riding their bikes to school – keep it up😊 

 

 

 

It was lovely to see staff and students wear green on Friday April 22nd for Earth Day as we 

continuously work to fight climate change and keep the earth healthy.   

Have a wonderful and restful weekend! 

http://260daysnorepeats.blogspot.com/2010/04/april-22-2010-happy-earth-day.html
http://260daysnorepeats.blogspot.com/2010/04/april-22-2010-happy-earth-day.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/

